
 

25 May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear families of Catholic School students in Years 4 and 5, 

As you may be aware, St Paul’s College is a Catholic school that is moving to co-education from 2022. This 
exciting development has been well received in the community, as demonstrated by the overwhelming 
number of early Year 7 enrolments secured for 2022, 2023 and 2024. 

For example, in 2022 our College has filled six classes of Year 7 students and has sadly informed a 
significant number of enrolments that they have been placed on a waitlist for 2022. 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you of the significantly increased enrolments for St Paul’s in recent years 
that are lodged well in advance of the student’s start-date. For this reason, our College urges you to lodge 
your enrolment application at least 18-24 months prior to your son or daughter beginning Year 7, should you 
wish St Paul’s College to be an option for your child’s education. 

Children already enrolled in a Catholic school are a priority in our enrolment policy criteria, so long 
as the following deadlines are honoured: 

2023 Enrolment Deadline  
All applications for enrolment in Year 7 in 2023 are due by the end of Term 2 - Friday 25 June 2021. 
Enrolment interviews will commence during the July school holidays and we aim to finalise 2023 
enrolments by August this year. 

2024 Enrolment Deadline 
All applications for enrolment in Year 7 in 2024 are due by the end of Term 4 - Friday 3 December 
2021. Enrolment interviews will be held later this year and will be finalised at the beginning of 2022. 

 

For information about enrolments, including enrolment criteria, co-education, process, prospectus and Tour 
information, please visit our College website: www.stpauls.sa.edu.au/tours-enrolment  

Should you wish to discuss any aspect of your daughter or son’s potential enrolment, or to clarify any aspect 
of the enrolment process, please contact our College on 8334 8300 or email enrolments@stpauls.sa.edu.au  

Thank you for understanding our commitment to prioritising enrolment for your daughter or son, a priority 
process that can only occur if application for enrolment is received by the enrolment deadline above. 

As per the campaign to announce co-education, Together We Grow. 

 

Regards  

 

 

 

Josh Foulis 

Acting Principal 
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